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	Dear
	

	[image: image4.png]



	We will be looking at the medication you are taking to check if any of it can be stopped. 



	This project has been supported by NHS England and is called:
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	STOMP – which means Stopping the over medication of people with a learning disability, autism or both 
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	More information can be obtained from the following website;

	www.england.nhs.uk/learning-disabilities/improving-health/stomp/
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	You can also get a leaflet from your GP surgery. 
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	If you have any questions about the project or would like to discuss further, you can contact one of the STOMP team members, Caroline Dada and Hannah Duckworth via your GP surgery.


